

Mr. Paddy Doherty, Business Development Manager, Bus Atha Cliath/Dublin Bus, 59 Upper O'Connell Street, Dublin 1.

Our Ref: i-docs 1690678

28<sup>th</sup> September 2010

Dear Mr. Doherty,

At the Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting held on  $14^{\rm th}$  September 2010, the following question was approved

"To ask the Manager for an update from Dublin Bus with regard to the proposed bus routes for the Rathfarnham Area?"

The Committee are anxious to know when Dublin Bus will announce details of the time frame and procedure for the proposed changes to its services in the Rathfarnham Area.

I would be obliged for your response to this matter at your earliest convenience.

TOM CURTIN

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE ROADS DEPARTMENT